
LOST PROPERTY 

We have a mountain of lost property – all UNNAMED – that needs to be reunited with owners, as 

you can see from the pictures below.  We would appeal to you to ensure your child’s name is in ALL 

clothing/lunchboxes/bottles 

Lost property will be available to go through from 3.05pm until 4.30pm each day.  Anything 

uncollected after 21st July will be donated to the school PTA and charity. 

 


